
News Release 
For immediate release:  April 2, 2020 
 
Contact: Troy Henderson, Director of Public Health,  509-397-6280 – Bill Tensfeld, Director of 
Emergency Management, 509-397-5605 
 
Whitman County has received 1 more positive COVID-19 test results which brings the total to 
11 within the County.   Patient is a female aged 45-64 and is stable and isolating at home.  Age 
groupings have changed to align with State DOH daily Epidemiology Report.  Public Health 
Department is investigating close contacts of the most recent positive patient.   
 
The Whitman County Health Department regularly updates their Facebook page with helpful 
information regarding personal protection and the status of county health operations.  
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